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1st April 2008

The Medical Laboratory Scientists’ Association (MLSA) will resist any suggested job losses of Medical Scientists in Cytology.

It will not be possible for these scientists to find alternative employment given their very specialist training.

We cannot understand the rationale for this decision given that cytology laboratories are about to complete an extensive accreditation process and have provided a quality service to patients for the last 40 years
